MARCY TOEPEL, MEMBER 147TH LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

CAPITOL OFFICE: 405 Irvis Office Building PO Box 202147 Harrisburg, PA 17120-2147 Phone: (717) 787-9501

Phone: (717) 787-9503 Fax: (717) 787-8215



E-mail: mtoepel@pahousegop.com RepToepel.com

> DISTRICT OFFICE: 80 Gravel Pike Unit A Red Hill, PA 18076 Phone: (215) 679-3082 Fax: (215) 679-3156

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All House Members

FROM:

Representative Marcy Toepel MLT

DATE:

March 21, 2011

RE

Co-Sponsorship of Legislation: Ski Resort Restaurant Liquor License

In the near future, I am planning to introduce legislation to amend the liquor code.

My legislation would allow privately owned ski resorts, which have a minimum of six trails and an elevation of at least 400 feet, to be exempt from the quota governing the number of restaurant liquor licenses issued in a given county. Currently, hotels, golf courses, public venues, racetracks and performing arts facilities are some of the entities exempt from the quota. By exempting privately owned ski resorts from the quota, these businesses will be able to obtain a restaurant liquor license directly from the PLCB as opposed to purchasing a privately held license.

If you would like to co-sponsor this proposal, please contact Ashley Hadsall at 787-9501 or via e-mail at ahadsall@pahousegop.com. Thank you.